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15 May 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
TRUE ADVENTURE INDIA EXPEDITION – FRIDAY 3 TO THURS DAY 30 JULY 2015 
 
After all the anticipation and preparation I am writing with the final arrangements for the expedition to 
Ladakh, India.  There needs to be a day of preparation with Adam, the True Adventure leader, before 
we depart for the airport on Friday morning where team rules for the duration of the trip will be drawn 
up by the True Adventure leader and the team members.  Your son/daughter will be required to be at 
school on Friday 3 July by 1000 hrs  in expedition clothes with passports and the entire kit list for the 
trip.  
 
During the day, the team rules for the duration of the trip will be drawn up by the True Adventure leader 
and the team members.  It might be decided that it is permissible for alcoholic drinks to be consumed 
by over 18s on certain occasions during our stay; although it will only ever be with a meal and in the 
company of the True Adventure and School leader; not under any other circumstances.  Please sign 
the consent form below if your son/daughter is over 18 to give or not give your permission for this. 
 
In addition, on Friday 3 July, your son/daughter will either need money for lunch at the school or bring a 
packed lunch. Also, our flight departs at 20:45 so your son/daughter may want to bring money for 
snacks at the airport.  Please remember though, we will get a meal on the flight.  
 
The cost of the travel to and from the airport is our responsibility and I have arranged for us to travel by 
coach.  This works out to be an amount required of £23.00 from each student.   
 
Our arrival back on 30 July is scheduled for 1830 hrs at London Heathrow Terminal 4; we would 
therefore expect to be back at BWS at around 2130 hrs. 
 
Deadline for payment: Monday 1 June 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com . If you need a link code please email lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

No pupil will be barred from attending the expedition on account of non-payment, but if total payments 
do not cover the majority of the cost of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
N A Steer 

 
 

TRUE ADVENTURE LADAKH EXPEDITION – FRIDAY 3 TO THUR SDAY 30 JULY 2015  
 

I give permission for my son to consume limited alcoholic drinks as above:    YES/NO (please 
circle as appropriate) 

 

              Signed:  ……………..……… (Parent/Guardian)  Contact Tel No:  ….................................... 


